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Nippon Cargo Airlines extends eBookings via cargo.one 

to North America 

 

Nippon Cargo Airlines (NCA) and cargo.one celebrate 4 years of partnership by 

extending the offering to cover trans-pacific from North America to Japan and Asia 

from November 12th. 

 

US freight forwarders are now able to create instantly confirmed bookings through 

cargo.one — 24 hours a day, 7 days a week — freeing up the time from many 

exchanging email and phone calls or waiting for booking confirmation.  

 

If you have not registered yet, please sign-up and get started to make your bookings 

for our flights from North America via cargo.one. 

 

More information about cargo.one digital freight solutions is available at 

cargo.one/kz 

 

By pursuing digitalization and improving convenience, NCA continues to improve the 

experience delivered to its customers. 
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Richard Stevenson, Corporate Communications 

Email: richard.stevenson@cargo.one 
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Phone: +44 (0) 770 377 0060 

Nippon Cargo Airlines 

General Affairs 

Email: ncapr@nca.aero 

Web: www.nca.aero 

Phone: +81-476-30-3946 
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